
NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF 

TAX ROLL AND WARRANT 

 

     TAKE NOTICE, that I Susan L. Peacock, the undersigned Collector of Taxes of the Town of 

Charlotte, County of Chautauqua, and the State of New York, have duly received the tax roll and 
warrant for the collection of taxes within the Town of Charlotte for the year 2023, and that I will 
attend at 30 Main St. (Lower), for the purpose of receiving taxes levied on said roll.  If you use 

the drop box or mail payment, PLEASE enclose the ENTIRE original Tax Bill.  If you must pay cash, 
you will need to make an appointment.  However, alternate means of payment is greatly encouraged. 
     TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that taxes may be paid through February 3, 2023, without 
charge of interest.  On all taxes received after such day there shall be added interest on 1% for 
the month of February and 2% for the month of March through April 3, 2023.   

     TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that pursuant to the provisions of law the tax roll of the Town 
of Charlotte will be returned to the County Department of Finance for the County of Chautauqua 

on the 4th day of April 2023. 
     TAKE FURTHER NOTICE there is a typo on the tax bills.  Town Tax line should read 

$531,761 and the percentage should read .03 HOWEVER the tax amounts on the bills are 

correct. 
 

Susan L. Peacock 
Tax Collector 

 

 


